
Exhibit 1-A - Originally Proposed  KBYS Antenna Location

The originally proposed transmitter location for KBYS at the time of licensing (2011) was
approximately 20 km outside of the Lake Charles city limits, only covering the unincorporated
area of Moss Bluff with 60 dBu signal. Thus, the original construction permit for KBYS was
granted for the community of Moss Bluff. KBYS applicants filed a minor change to move the
CP for construction of the facility at Lauberge Casino, in the southwest corner of the Lake Charles
incorporated area. No construction by KBYS ever took place at the location depicted in Exhibit 1-A.
Due to inexperience of applicants initiallDue to inexperience of applicants initially, no change was proposed to be made to the license until now.


